
 

SOUTHWEST SECONDARY LEARNING CENTER 
GOVERNING COUNCIL 

 

Notice of Quorum 

Wednesday, December 6, 2023 at 4:30 pm 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

The Southwest Secondary Learning Center Governance Council will meet for a final 
marketing presentation regarding rebranding on Wednesday, December 6 from 4:30 – 6:30 
pm at the offices of McKee Wallwork. A quorum will be present, but no action will be taken or 
other school business discussed. 
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, December 20 at 5:00 pm.  
 
 


